
 

 

TOBACCO BOARD OF ZAMBIA 

INVITATION FOR APPLICATIONS FOR 2024 TOBACCO LICENCES  

The Tobacco Board of Zambia (TBZ), incorporated under the newly enacted Tobacco Act 
No. 10 of 2022 of the Laws of Zambia, is a regulatory body for the tobacco industry in 
Zambia. 

Pursuant to Sections 18, and 19 of the Tobacco Act, TBZ is inviting applications for 
Tobacco Licenses for the 2024 Tobacco Marketing Season in the following categories: 

        LICENSE CATEGORY                        FEE 
1 Tobacco Grader’s License 

 
                          ZMW 7,501.00 

2 Tobacco Sales Floor License   ZMW 21,501.00 
 

3 Tobacco Buyers License  
                        US$1,000.00  

 

Interested organizations or individuals may obtain further information and application 
forms at the address and phone number given below during office hours. 

All applications should be accompanied by respective fees as indicated above. 

Completed application forms should be submitted to the address below not later than  

31st October, 2023. 

NB: Application forms can also be downloaded from the TBZ website provided below. 

 

For details, please contact the undersigned: 

 
The Executive Director      
Tobacco Board of Zambia           
Mungwi Road       
Plot 19288        
P.O. Box 31963       
LUSAKA   
Tel: +260-211847714 
Website: www.tbz.co.zm  
 
 


